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Is This the Beast of Burford? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our April issue we reported a sighting by Fiona Macdonald-Bolton of a panther-like 

animal in front of the Wychwood School. Other readers had also reported sightings. 

This photograph, taken near Bruern Road, was submitted in response to our plea for 

you to let us know if you saw the beast. Our skilled photo-forensic analyst produced 

the beast! Is this the beast, or a hoax? We leave it up to you! Editor 
 

Living with Your Computer 
Launch of The Wychwood Online Club

Have you ever felt that your computer is 

more trouble than its worth, but you still 

know you couldn’t live without it? We 

are launching the Wychwood Online 

Club in conjunction with Oxfordshire 

Rural Broadband, the local community-

owned broadband service provider, to 

provide self help to all users of 

computers and broadband. 

 

The Club will operate as a monthly self-

help group, meeting in on of the village 

halls, supported by Club pages on The 

Wychwood web site. We will also 

provide a Question and Answer service 

through the magazine pages. 

So send us those questions you’ve always 

wanted to have an answer to but never 

got round to asking! 

Question: 

When I’m using Outlook Express, how 

do I delete unwanted incoming mail in 

one go without having to delete each 

message separately? 

 

Answer 

One of the advantages of Windows is 

that the same approach will work in 

many different applications. 

To select from a list of items, click on the 

first item, then press and hold down the 

Ctrl key and click on the each item you 

want in the list. Your selections in the list 

will then be highlighted and you can 

delete the lot. There are more short cuts 

when using lists, for more details visit: 

 
www.thewychwood.co.uk/club.html 
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